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In the Golden 

Book this week 
 

Class 1 

Axelle and Jalen 

Class 2 

Evelyn and Maddison 

Class 3 

Myles and Charlotte 

Class 4 

David and Erica 

Class 5 

Noah and Lexi 

Class 6 

Jaxon and Nancy 

Nursery 

Melinda and Shay 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 6th October 2023 

An enormous thank you to everyone who 
supported our Macmillan Coffee Morning and 
Cake Sale on Thursday. We raised £169.88.  
On Thursday the children in school enjoyed an 

American themed dinner. The theme was chosen through a vote in 
which every child had a chance to chose from three options. There will 
be more opportunities during the year for children to vote and 
understand more about democracy.  

This week we have confirmed that we have two foxes who are coming onto the site 
during the night. Mr French (our caretaker) is clearing up after them every morning . 
Please let a member of staff know if you see anything that we have missed. 

Breakfast Club 
7:45—8:40  £2 per day 

More information from 
the office. Please come 
to the main front door 

for Breakfast Club. 

Jigsaw 
Next week we are 

looking for people who 
care about other 
people’s feelings. 

Next week’s word…. 
 

suggest 

Attendance 
Whole School– 93.42% 
Class 1— 88.02% 
Class 2— 95.52% 
Class 3— 91.16% 
Class 4— 93.41% 
Class 5— 98.53% 
Class 6— 95.74% 
 

Lates = 17 

Lost Learning = 1 hour  

34 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 1 

Need help with housing, fuel 

costs, landlords or the cost 

of living? 
Telford & Wrekin Council offer lots of 

support for residents. You can find links 
to helpful information on our website on 

the ‘Early Help’ page in the ‘Parents’ 
section.  

Breakfast 
An increasing number of children 

are arriving at school eating 
sweets, crisps and other food. We 

would really encourage children to be 
eating a healthy breakfast at home 

(cereal, porridge, toast etc) before coming 
to school. Children in school are offered 
some toast when they arrive but this is a 

healthy snack rather than a breakfast 
replacement. 

Starting School  

September 2024 
 

If you have a child born between  

1st September 2019  

and 31st August 2020  
you must apply online at 

www.telford.gov.uk/admissions  
There are no paper application forms. 

 

Even if your child is in our 

nursery you must apply online by 

15th January 2024 
If you have any questions or do not 
have access to the internet please 

talk to the office. 
 

 

Parents of Year 2 children need 

to apply for Junior School using 

the same online system.  

Every Thursday  

9– 10:30 am 
Join us in the Sunshine House (in the 
Rainbow Garden) for a warm drink, 
relaxed conversation and a spot of 

light gardening for those who would 
like to join in. Everyone welcome.  


